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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Mason Blades 8S   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits: 
Madeleine Howarth 9S Gabriela Bascoveanu 9T   

 

• The following pupils whose clay tiles have been selected to be displayed in St Wilfrid's Church Alford for the 
'Alford Together' music event on Saturday 17th October: 

Amelie Anderson 8C Amelia Dixon 8C Lucie Harrison 8C Seb Khan 8C 
Arthur Roberts 8C Olivia Wood 8C Harry Woollock 8C Mason Blades 8S 
Isaac Brindle 8S Max Cawkwell 8S James Efemey 8S Maisie Gretton 8S 
Millie Gretton 8S Henry Laverack 8S Bella Smith 8S Jessica Smith 8S 
Matilda Wilkinson 8S Levi-Jay Bloodworth 8T Gabriel Coulthard 8T Zara Macdonald 8T 
Bella Poole 8T Annabel Smith 8T Charlie Storr 8T Oscar Watson 8T 

 
With future careers in mind, InvestIN run a series of bespoke, free-of-charge events for parents specifically 
designed to help you enhance your students' career potential.  This term’s schedule includes sessions on how to 
break into medicine, learning leadership skills, launching a career to fight climate change and much 
more.  Information and your invitation are available by clicking here. 
 
The planned vaccination programme for Covid-19 for students aged 12 to 15 years old is due to take place this 
Friday 15 October.  The deadline for consent is Wednesday 13 October as per previous emails. 
 
Please see the attached letter regarding the Flu-Vaccination programme for Y7 to Y11 pupils.  The proposed 
vaccination date is Tuesday 2 November 2021 and it will be administered on the school site during the school day 
by the vaccination team. 
 
And finally, a reminder that Y7 and Y12 Meet the Tutor Evening this evening are online.  Instructions have been 
emailed out.  Y7 appointment times are in the back of their planner. 
 
Cor unum, via una 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 

12 October 2021 

  

Clay Tiles on display at  
St Wilfrid’s Church  

this weekend! 

https://investin.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=42ef3d3a89e86b8375cadb9aa&id=1c94ae093d&e=fcb4572609

